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I strongly support SJR-28, Right to Healthy Environment. Oregonian's lives and 

futures depend on a safe and healthy environment. We failed Oregon residents when 

we allowed toxic spraying of forest fires in the coastal areas of Oregon and we failed 

again when we allowed groundwater pollution by nitrates in Eastern Oregon. The 

healing from just these two longterm situations will take decades to correct. I wonder 

if they can be healed in our life times. And sadly, there are many more examples of 

longterm environment pollution in Oregon. 

 

We need to do a better job. Please support SJR-28.  Thank you! 


